
 

April 2023 

 Fillmore Middle School       

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Apr. 3—No school—District PLC 

Apr. 4—Snow Day 

Apr. 4—Snow College Math Competition 

Apr. 5-7 Spring Break 

Apr. 12-14—Spirit Week (it was rescheduled) 

Apr. 14—RISE Motivational Assembly 

Apr. 25—Midterm 

Dr. Seuss Day 

Thank you Mrs. Holt! She is always having fun 
contests in the library. Congratulations to Mrs. 
Butterfields class on winning the contest for 
the most AR points for the second year in a 
row! They won a Dr. Seuss themed party! sec-
ond place went to Mrs. Beeston’s class. They 
won Dr. Seuss themed goodie bags. Great job 
on earn-
ing those 
points - 
keep 
reading 
and tak-
ing AR 
tests!  

Mrs. Julianne Johnson 

We are so excited to have Julianne Johnson 
as our special education teacher for our 7th 
and 8th grade students this year. She was 
born in Vernal, Utah as the middle child. 
She has 2 older brothers and 2 younger sis-
ters. She spent her childhood in Koosharem 
and graduated from Piute High school as a 
Thunderbird. A fun memory from when she 
was in high school – on the way home from 
her junior prom, she was exhausted after 
dancing all evening and fell asleep. When 
she awoke, her date had stopped the car, 
and he was randomly chasing rabbits at a 
park with another friend. After high school, 
she furthered her education at Western 
Governor’s university with a major in Spe-
cial Education and a minor in Elementary 
Education. While attending college, she was 
sharing a house with her brother, and he 
brought a friend home. He introduced his 
friend to Julianne, and they ended up hit-
ting it off—they met in August, were en-
gaged in December and got married in 
March! Now that’s a whirlwind romance! 
They have been blessed with two beautiful 
children. Logan and Trisha and now they 
have added a daughter-in-law as well. Tay-
lor and Logan are going to make her a 
grandmother this year! They have a pet 
dog, Newt, along with numerous cows and 
horses. Prior to working at Fillmore Middle 
School, she worked at Fillmore Elementary 
School as a special education aide, a key-
boarding specialist, an instructional assis-
tant, a refocus specialist, and a speech 
therapist. Some of her favorite activities 
include reading, crocheting, and going on 
the mountain. Some of her favorite treats 
include dark chocolate and Dr. Pepper. We 
have had a great time getting to know her 
this year, and can’t wait to get to know 
her better.  



 

Results are in:   
Next year we will be sharing a mascot 
with the high school as the Fillmore 
Middle School Eagles. Thanks to every-
one who participated in our survey.  
The results are as follows: 
Students:  
59.6% for 
29.6% against 
13.5% undecided 
Parents:  
75% for 
7.8% against 
17.2% undecided 
Teachers / staff: 
77.6% for 
4.1% against 
18.4% undecided 
We will be doing some updates this 
summer to reflect the new mascot, and 
when we come back in the fall, we will 
implement our changes accordingly. 

Mrs. KenaDee Johnson 
Mrs. KenaDee Johnson is one of our new in-
structional assistants this year. She has 
taken on the job of special education in-
structional assistant as well as our 5th and 
6th grade P.E. classes. She was born in Delta, 
Utah as the youngest of three children. She 
has two older brothers. As a child, she re-
members her family moving around a few 
times. Some of the places she remembers 
living are Santaquin, Vernal, and Millard 
county. No matter where they were living at 
the time, she always loved being outdoors 
or in the mountains with her family. She 
attended Millard High School and gradu-
ated as a Millard Eagle. To those who have-
n’t yet decided which classes to take in 
high school, she highly recommends Mr. 
Tarbet’s choir class because she remembers 
it being a lot of fun. After high school she 
enrolled in Snow college where she is cur-
rently working on her general classes. She 
met Brayden Johnson when she was in 8th 
grade, but actually got to know him while 
swimming on the high school swim team. 
They got married shortly after they gradu-
ated, and KenaDee and Brayden are cur-
rently expecting their first child! They have 
a chocolate lab named Remi. Before work-
ing at Fillmore Middle School, she worked 
at the East Millard swimming pool. Her fa-
vorite hobbies consist of anything outdoors. 
She has a sweet tooth, so she enjoys eating 
anything sweet as her favorite snack. We 
love having Mrs. Johnson here and hope 
she’ll stick around so that we can get to 
know her better! 
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